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Annual Report: Anti-Ragging Committee - Academic Year 2019-2020 

 

NIMIT has implemented the fundamental steps required by the UGC Regulations on Curbing the Menace of 

Ragging in Higher Educational Institutions, 2009, including creating an anti-ragging cell, installing CCTV 

cameras at strategic locations, mentioning an anti-ragging warning in the college prospectus, and verifying the 

information in the college handbook. Along with our routine interactions and consultations with the students, we 

regularly do surprise inspections of the dorms. We have put the suggestions and action measures into practice, 

making sure that there is no ragging on campus. 

 

The academic year 2019-20 has been marked by concerted efforts and achievements in various domains of our 

institution. Under the guidance of our esteemed Principal, Rev.Dr. Paulacharn K.J, and the dedication of our 

faculty and staff, we have made significant strides in fulfilling our educational mission. 

One of the primary focuses of the academic year was our commitment to maintaining a safe and conducive 

learning environment. Led by Rev. Fr Dr. Paulachan K-J, the Anti-Ragging Cell diligently carried out its 

responsibilities. Various measures were implemented to prevent and address instances of ragging within the 

college premises. These efforts were further underscored by a talk on Anti-Ragging in Navarang, which took 

place on 21/06/19, garnering significant participation and support from the college community. 

 

Throughout the academic year, our institution organized a diverse array of programs aimed at fostering holistic 

development among our students. These initiatives were reviewed and evaluated during meetings held in the 

Conference Room chaired by Fr. Dr Paulachan K.J. and attended by the cell members. The efforts of all involved 

were acknowledged and commended, with particular emphasis on the impactful talk delivered by the resource 

person, Adv. Mr. Seby Pullely. 

 

In conclusion, the academic year 2019-20 has been characterized by collaboration, dedication, and a relentless 

pursuit of excellence. As we prepare to embark on the next phase of our educational journey, we remain steadfast 

in our commitment to nurturing the intellectual, moral, and personal growth of our students. We are thankful to 

the cell members who devoted their time to the Anti-Ragging Committee this academic year. Their fervent 

devotion significantly contributed to the Committee's efficacy. 

 

1. Rev.Fr.Dr.Paulachan.K.J Principal 

2. Ms. Noble Devassy  Asst.Professor     

3. Deepak K.V   Asst.Professor 

4. Mathews Paul   Asst.Professor 

5. Ms. Gigy Johnson.  Asst.Professor 



 

                                    Naipunnya Institute of Management and Information Technology  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report prepared by:       Approved by:  

                                                                             
                                                                                                      

Ms.Noble Devassy        

Cell Coordinator 


